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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Evening Parent Forum– 

Wednesday 28th February 

6:00pm 

 

World Book Day– Thursday 

1st March. Come in dressed as 

your favourite book character 

and bring in £1 to help us buy 

new books! 

 

Parents Evenings (Mrs 

James’ Group only)- Monday 

12th March and Thursday 15th 

March  

 

Last Day of Term- Thursday 

29th March 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Jasper’s Beanstalk 

Maths Focus:  Exploring measure, specifically length 

and height 

Phonics Focus:  Revisiting  all Phase 2 letters and  

tricky words- ‘I’, ‘to’, ‘no’ , ‘go’ ,  ‘the’.  Practising 

reading CVC words (consonant-vowel-consonant eg. cat) 

in captions and writing CVC words / short phrases.   

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Family Wall in Nursery- Keep bringing in any fantastic work that 

your children have completed, or any special news you wish to tell 

us about. These can be then stuck on the family wall as and when 

you want to. If you want to tell us about some exciting news, 

please feel free to fill out a ‘Parent Postcard’. These can either be 

picked up from the Nursery or from the main school office. 

Reading Books- Please remember to bring in your child’s reading 

books (Ladybirds—Wednesday; Butterflies—Thursday) and  sign 

their reading record book. 

Change of Clothes- Can you please ensure that your child has a 

change of clothes hung on their peg. 

Playground- Outdoor resources are covered at the end of the 

day. Please can you ensure your children do not uncover these 

resources. 

Garden Centre- We are setting up a ‘garden centre’ and would 

be grateful for any spare gardening resources you may no longer 

need. 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Fortnightly Family Task 

Parent Postcards 

Remember to pick up a postcard! You will now find these in a new loca-

tion, next to our family wall. Please take one and share some exciting 

news with us! Alternatively, you can collect a postcard from the main 

school office if you are dropping off at Early Birds or picking up from Owl 

Club. 

 

It was Chinese New Year on Friday 16th February. Can 

you draw or paint the animal of your birth year? 


